
NRCA Board Meeting 
March 2020 

 
 
The National Redbone Coonhound Association board meeting was called to order on Monday, March 16, 2020 via phone 
conference at 8pm CST by President Tim Bolin.  
 
Members present included Tim Bolin, Jesse Boley, TJ Bolin, Jared Hutchison, Justin Howard, Mike Jarboe, Shane Maxey, 
Kelly Biggert, Casey Bolin, Dwight Hicks, Josh Hicks, John Ingram, Bobby Jenkins, Will Barnes, John Biggert Sr., John 
Biggert, Jr, Ed Morgan, Larry Streible, Justin Jayroe, Richard Lambert, George Steffes, Taylor Case, Jamie Crigger, Don 
Flower, Adam Wingler, Tim Brewin and Don Vitali.  
 
Wil Barnes made a motion to cancel the April National Redbone Days and to host in July 2020. Don Vitali seconded the 
motion. After much discussion, Casey Bolin amended the motion to strike July 2020 and add when UKC can provide a 
date. Richard Lambert seconded the motion. Motion carried unanimously.  
 
TJ Bolin will contact UKC to ask for new date possibilities and then another phone conference will be held.  
 
The board meeting was adjourned by Justin Howard. Motion was seconded by Justin Jayroe.  
 

Respectfully submitted,  

T.J. Bolin 

 

 

 

 

The National Redbone Coonhound Association board meeting was called to order on Wednesday, March 18, 2020 via 
phone conference at 8pm CST by President Tim Bolin.  
 
Members present included Tim Bolin, Jesse Boley, TJ Bolin, Jared Hutchison, Justin Howard, Mike Jarboe, Lisa Maxey, 
Shane Maxey, Kelly Biggert, Casey Bolin, John Dell, Dwight Hicks, Josh Hicks, John Ingram, Bobby Jenkins, Will Barnes, 
John Biggert Sr., John Biggert, Jr, Ed Morgan, Larry Streible, Richard Lambert, George Steffes, Jeff Murphy, Taylor Case, 
Jamie Crigger, Don Flower, Aubrey Butler, Adam Wingler, Tim Brewin, Mike Marcum, Fred Moran, Meredith Slone and 
Don Vitali.  
 
Directors were informed that UKC suggested that we host National Redbone Days on July 2-4 or October 1-3, 2020. After 
discussion a vote was taken. 5 directors voted for the July date and 25 voted for October. National Redbone Days 2020 
will be held on October 1-3, 2020. Directors were encouraged to spread the word of the new date.  
 
The board meeting was adjourned by Justin Howard. Motion was seconded by Don Vitali.  
 

Respectfully submitted,  

T.J. Bolin 

 


